
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF NON – PAYMENT OF DIVIDEND 

In the uncertain context of COVID-19 pandemic, reflecting the Company’s prudent 

balance sheet policy and to ensure financial flexibility, Fan Milk Limited’s Board of 

Directors have decided to pay no dividend for the year 2019. 

 

 
For further information, kindly contact  
Habib SECK Habib - General Secretary Fan Milk West Africa  
habib.seck@danone.com +233556491367 

 

 


